Sukaina Devraj

From:

Sent: 11 June 2024 15:05 Planning Control; Sukaina Devraj To:

Bedale Town Clerk <clerk@bedale-tc.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultation by North Yorkshire Council (Minerals & Waste)NY/2024/0072/FUL

Dear Colleagues

Bedale Town Council discussed this matter at its meeting yesterday, and resolved that the Council supports this application.

Best wishes, Nick

Nick Reed, Clerk **Bedale Town Council**

Room 13, Bedale Hall, North End, Bedale, N. Yorks DL8 1AA

01677 427949 (office) www.bedale-tc.gov.uk

Facebook /BedaleTownCouncil Twitter @BedaleTown

The office is open to the public from 9.30am-12.30pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays

Council meetings are on the second Monday of every month at 7pm, in the Drawing Room at Bedale Hall

This email, along with any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Bedale Town Council.